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From: Jan Oeltjen <j13.0eltjen@gmail.com> . - .

Sent: Saturdat;l, Mai/ 4, 2024 9:01g AM CROOK COUNTY

To: Plan

Subject: No Dollar general MAY 06 2024
PLANNING DEPT

| am against a dollar general being approved for Juniper canyon because:

The land where “Granny’s” is located is approved for a convenience store.
Richie”s place plans on opening this summer.

We have the pantry grocery off Upper Davis if we don’t want to make a run into
Prineville for last minute grocery supplies.

The above business have staffing problems.

If the Dollar General is approved, for safety reasons, a turn lane will need to be
installed.

Jan QOeltjen
7117 SE Madison Ave
503-539-1032
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